
April was all about “Technical Review”.  The technical review team was 
formed to include the 9 representatives from each Association, namely,

Our Karaoke singing class has started from end of March. 
Our class have learnt a lot of practical skills on how to sing! 
They all enjoyed it very much! For those who have missed 
the class, we are planning to have our second class around 
Autumn. We will keep you posted of the details very soon.

IF you are interested in Karaoke singing or performing, 
please don’t hesitate to join our Karaoke singing group! We 
plan to recruit more members! We also plan to organize 
regular Karaoke gathering in future. So join us, have fun 
to practise singing together and know more friends!
 
For further enquires, don’t hesitate to contact our secretary 
Dorothy 25278285 or me (Jeffrey) on jeffpong@gmail.com.

The technical review is subdivided into the User Acceptance Test 
(UAT) and System Test.  The UAT team focusing on the more 
functional parts is composed of the HKMA test team plus Mr. Carl 
YAU and Ms. Teresa TSANG of the ISIA; while the System test team 
who should take care of the more technical modules is composed 
of the ISIA test team plus Dr. LC CHONG, Dr. David WONG and Dr. 
Golden WONG. 

After the UAT briefing on 6 April, 2 review meetings were held on April 
15 and April 29 respectively.  With 1-session lag, the System Test 
was running in parallel and had its Phase II review held on May 6.  
Mobigator will complete all confirmed modules in the week following 
and hold the meeting for final acceptance on May 13.

Information Technology (IT) Committee ~ Dr. HO Chung Ping, MH

Karaoke and social singing club 
update ~ Dr. Jeffrey PONG

The pilot test recruitment returned with good response.  A pilot tester 
briefing will be held on 30 May (Saturday), the successful registrants 
will be notified in writing.   They will use the software in clinic on 
regular basis and provide feedback for 2 months. The software would 
be ready for official launch in August.

As for the provision of project implementation (Certificate Workshop 
Course on IT Usage in Medical Practice), the Request for Quotation 
was sent out on April 2 and closed on 22 April.  The selection 
panel reviewed the tenders and elected for “Open Resource System 
Limited” at the review meeting on April 29.  The first course will be 
held on June 15.  Interested member please refer to Circular 1488 for 
information and enrolment.

Representatives from HKMA Representatives from ISIA
Dr. HO Chung Ping (Team Leader) Mr. Carl YAU* (Team Leader)
Dr. CHIU Sik Ho* Mr. PL CHAU
Dr. CHONG Lap Chun Mr. Dio LAM
Dr. HO Tai Wai David Ms. Chloe CHAN
Dr. LAM Tzit Yuen David Mr. Ken WONG
Dr. LEUNG Chi Chiu Mr. YM WANG
Dr. LO Man Wai Lawrence Ms. Katherine LAM
Dr. WONG Ka Ki David* Mr. WK LIT
Dr. WONG Shu Kai Golden* Ms. Teresa TSANG*
* Involve in both UAT and System Test
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